
Hi,  My name is Silver Judith Mangini and I own a property on west Main street in Mendocino. 

 

I am really opposed to seeing the Mendocino Historical Review Board ruling on 45270 Albion Street being overturned 

by the Board of Supervisors. this property is really in tear down condition and it is right in a residential neighborhood.  

The plan that is being discussed does not fit into the character of the neighborhood. 

 

My other concern is with the footprint of the plan because it will cover the property and not allow any setback for 

access for the fire department.  If it gets approved it will make all of our lives in this neighborhood much more at risk 

due to this issue. 

 

there is nothing in this application that takes good care of our quality of life and safety in Mendocino. 

 

I appreciate your looking into this and I will hope that project is declined.. thank you, Silver Judith Mangini 


